
A few additions to our newsletter that went out today  Jan. 7, 2022: 
 
 
IN THE EVENT OF A FUNCTIONAL CLOSURE HERE IS A VISUAL TIMELINE: 
 

 
 
 
MASKS: 
Additional reminder, please ensure that your child’s masks fit properly over their nose and mouth. You can use this 
link to find more specific information from the BCCDC on how to use and fit masks properly: 
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/prevention-risks/masks#how 
Please view this video to help with proper use and fit (we know it says Manitboa but it works for BC too): 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eGhLwmFRyZY 
 
 
POKÉMON/YU-GI-OH CARDS: 
At this time, we will be halting the trading, playing and sharing of these cards to help avoid students coming in close 
contact with each other on the playground. Please do not allow your children to bring these cards to the school. We 
will let you know when we can resume allowing students to trade, share and play with these cards. Thank you kindly 
for your cooperation in helping to keep all of our student safe. 
 
 
VISITORS:  
We forgot to mention that if you do not need to come unto school grounds to drop off-pick up your child it is helpful 
to have fewer visitors congregating on our school grounds. Also, please note that we would like to ask parents to not 
enter the area near playground two between the blue construction fence and three classroom entrances (Mme 
Johnston, Mme Afilal, Mme MacPherson). This will help avoid crowding and congregating in that area. Thank you 
again for your support in keeping our students and staff safe. 
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